
From: Jeffrey H Hotchkiss
To: Clark, Paula M; Burke, Ruth A
Subject: Chapter 400 Rule Petition Comments
Date: Monday, September 28, 2020 3:18:36 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Bureau of Environmental Protection:

Please change the rules to prevent Maine from being the dumping grounds for all of New
England. 

I have viewed the recent hearing, and seen a photo of the waste drain pipe into the Penobscot
River. 

No one can afford to let this pollution continue. 

Thank you, 
Jeffrey H Hotchkiss
www.facebook.com/ReikiCommunityHealthWellbeing/
www.ReikiCHW.com
207-618-0243
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